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Associate Appreciation Committee Meeting Minutes 
June 9, 2023 

Freedom Plaza Club Room 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 1 PM by Committee Chairperson Janet 
Blackshire. 
 
Members present: 
Janet Blackshire, Chairperson; Doug Heym; Bobbie O’Neill; Diana Parrish, 
Treasurer; and  Judy Schmidt, Secretary 
 
Absent: Helen Halm, Diane Turcotte and Kathy Mahoney (Advisor) 
 
The roll call confirmed a Quorum. 
  
Chair’s Remarks:  
 
Janet announced the resignation of Penny Boyne from the Associate Appreciation 
committee as she has accepted the position of president of the Scholarship 
Committee. 
 
At this time we have 2 openings for new members on the AAC, one of which is for 
a RAC Liaison. 
 
As mentioned in the May minutes, Diana Parrish is resigning from membership on 
the AAC and as committee treasurer.  Present committee members were asked to 
tell Janet and/or Diana if they know of any resident who could be treasurer.  
 
Our 1st Donation Collection Table on June 7th was very successful with several 
residents taking envelopes to mail their donations directly to the bank so the 
amount of their donation will not be known at the time of today’s treasurer’s 
report. 
 
A letter will be included in the August financial statement for those residents who 
live in Plaza West, The Inn, FPAL, and The Arbors to explain the RAC Employee 
Appreciation Fund and to remind them of the cut off date for their donation. 
 
Secretary’s Report:  Minutes for the May 12, 2023 were approved by email and 
forwarded to Janet Warren.  They are posted on the Racrep.org website. 
  
Treasurer’s Report: The treasurer’s report was given by Diana Parrish and the 
balance as of June 9, 2023 is $69,916. 
 
Unfinished Business: None 
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New Business:   
New Resident Packets - Doug Heym distributed packets for new residents that 
moved in during the month of April. 
 
Flyers announcing our monthly collection tables - Judy Schmidt will speak with the 
activities office about creating larger (8 ½” x 11”) flyers for the doors of the trash 
rooms in the Plaza building.  The flyers for GVT and the activities board will stay 
the same since space is limited on their display boards.   
 
Chairperson Janet Blackshire adjourned the meeting at 2 PM. 
 
The next meeting will be Friday, July 14, 2023 at 1:00 pm in the Club Room. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Judy Schmidt, Secretary 


